Minutes of Quarterly General Membership Meeting Wednesday
July 10, 2024

1.
2.
3.

Call to order — Fenton Markevich 5:00 p.m.

19 members, including the board were in attendance.

Motion was made to not read the minute’s from the previous
meeting. Motion passed.

John Rudd, Treasurer reported $18,000 is in our FBMGA bank
account.

Louis Greak reported on our next scheduled tournament.

Jeff Biggers, our new General Manager spoke his new position and
is looking forward to the opportunity.

. Mark Swope, our course superintendent, spoke about how well the

course has grown in, but warned of a possible thinning of grass as
we approach fall and winter. He also mentioned he is considering
using temporary tees in order to renovate existing tees. Stated, if
he does move forward, he would probably start on the North side
first.

In the absence of any other business, President Markevich
requested and received a motion to adjourn and a second,
whereupon President Markevich adjourned the meeting at
5:28.

Secretary John Scarboro



